
 

 

The Housing Authority of Bexar County will follow  

Center for Disease Control (CDC) recommendations with our Staff, any outside 

contractors, and all residents/clients. 
 

 
 

Be aware that all agency buildings/properties will require that you: 

• Wear a mask 

• Follow proper social distance guidelines 

• Complete a set of screening questions  


